ST MARY'S ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

2 St. Mary's Hill Lancaster, NY 10486-2033 www.smeschool.com

Fax: (716) 683-2134 "...visible examples of gospel living"

Phone: (716) 683-2112

Dear Prospective Pre-K Parents,

Thank you for considering St. Mary's Elementary and choosing Catholic Education for your child! You truly are making a wise investment and we thank you for doing so. Families of all faiths who have chosen Catholic Education have discovered outstanding academics, leadership, and spiritual guidance for their children. St. Mary's is a Christ-centered school focused on nurturing academic excellence, Christian character, and service to others. It is our mission to educate your child to reach his or her full potential in an atmosphere rooted in Catholic tradition and Gospel values.

Please review the program options and indicate your choice on the registration form. Pre-K 3 is available full days on Tuesday and Thursday. Pre-K 4 is available full days on Monday, Wednesday, Friday or full days Monday through Friday. The completed Registration Form and Commitment Fee must be returned to the tuition office in the envelope provided as soon as possible in order to guarantee a placement for your child. Also, please include a copy of your child's Birth Certificate, Immunization Record along, completed Publicity Release Form, signed Health Authorization Form, and your completed and signed Tuition Contract.

2017-2018 Tuition Rates per Child:

Parishioner Rate Pre-K 3:

Tuesday and Thursday \$2350

Non-Parishioner Rate Pre-K 3:

Tuesday and Thursday \$2,600

Parishioner Rate Pre-K 4:

3-Day Monday, Wednesday, Friday \$2,850 5-Day Program (M-F) \$4,350

Non-Parishioner Rate Pre-K 4:

3 –Day Monday, Wednesday, Friday \$3,300 5-Day Program (M-F) \$4,850

A Parishioner is defined as a family which belongs to St. Mary of the Assumption Parish

Should you have any questions or concerns, please call Mrs. Kwitowski, Principal at 683-2112 x124 or Mrs. Sheila Kierejewski, Development Coordinator at x125. Thank you again for choosing St. Mary's Elementary for your child's education.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kwitowski, Principal